
 
 
From: Court Olson <court.olson@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 4:52 PM 
To: IRP -- mail -- <IRP@pse.com> 
Cc: ddanner@utc.wa.gov; arendahl@utc.wa.gov; jay.balasbas@utc.wa.gov; 
bradley.cebulko@utc.wa.gov; sjohnson@utc.wa.gov; dreynold <dreynold@utc.wa.gov>; 
kscanlan@utc.wa.gov; Rachel.brombaugh@kingcounty.gov; rachel.brombaugh@kingcounty.gov; carlac 
<carlac@atg.wa.gov>; lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov; kevinjonvash@gmail.com 
Subject: 2019 PSE TAG Technical Input – please post and respond on the IRP website 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Exercise extra caution when 
responding, opening attachments, and clicking links. 

Hello again Irena. 

In alignment with my separate letter on the subject of conservation and energy 
efficiency in buildings, I wish to make the following request. 

I understand that PSE has an annual conservation budget of about $100 million.  I ask 
that PSE assign a significant potion of this budget to offer low interest loans for deep 
energy efficiency retrofits.  My “deep energy efficiency” I mean retrofits that result in 
energy savings of over 40%. 

Please give this request serious consideration. 

As a 2019 Puget Sound Energy Technical Advisory Group member, I formally request 
you post this letter on your 2019 IRP website and provide a written response.  
 
Thank you. 

Court Olson 

BSCE, BSCM, MSCE, LEEDap, CCM, DBIA 

IRP TAG member and consultant to commercial building owners. 
 
  


